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Lime Technologies’ interim report for July - September, 2024, will be published on Wednesday, October 23, 2024, at 07:50

CET.

The same day, at 09:30 CET; analysts, investors, media and other interested parties are invited to attend a webcast

where Lime’s CEO Nils Olsson, together with CFO Anders Hofvander, will comment on the published report and answer

questions. The presentation will be held in English.

The presentation material will be available on Lime’s website after the webcast.

How to participate in the webcast?

Use this link to sign up for the webcast.

Contacts

Nils Olsson, CEO, +46 (0)736 44 48 55, nils.olsson@lime.tech

About Lime Technologies AB (publ)

Lime helps businesses to become better at customer care. The company develops and sells digital products for

development and management of customer relationships. Lime was founded in 1990 and has 500 employees. The company

has offices in Lund, Stockholm, Gothenburg, Malmö, Gävle, Oslo, Copenhagen, Utrecht, Cologne, Helsinki and Krakow. Their

customers include everything from sole traders to large organisations. www.lime-technologies.com

Attachments

Download announcement as PDF.pdf
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